
Service Date: February 7, 2023 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

February 7, 2023 

RE: In the Matter of the Investigation of, and Penalty Assessment Against, Two Men and a 

Moving Van, d/b/a Move For Less, 

Dockets TV-200946 & TV-200947 (Consolidated) 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On January 15, 2021, the Commission entered Order 01, Consolidating Dockets, Approving 

Safety Management Plan; Maintaining Safety Rating; Extending Provisional Period; 

Imposing and Suspending Penalties (Order 01). Order 01 assessed a penalty of $3,650 

against Two Men and a Moving Van, d/b/a Move For Less (Move For Less or Company) and 

suspended a $2,000 portion of the penalty for two years, subject to the conditions that (1) 

Commission staff (Staff) conducts a follow-up investigation at least six months from the 

effective date of Order 01, (2) Move For Less does not incur any repeat critical violations 

upon reinspection, and (3) Move For Less timely pays the $1,650 portion of the penalty that 

is not suspended. 

On January 17, 2023, Staff filed a letter informing the Commission that the Company had

met the conditions and timely paid the unsuspended portion of the penalty. Staff 

recommends that the Commission waive the suspended portion of the penalty. 

The Commission finds that Move For Less has complied with the conditions of Order 01. 

The Commission thus waives the suspended portion of the penalty and closes this docket. 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


